
Ottawa,
12th November, 1935

HOUSE OF COMMON
CANADA

Leader of the Opposition

Dear Principal Morgan,-

A young man in whom I am interested, Francis 
Leddy, I believe called upon you some time ago for the 
purpose of ascertaining what opportunity there might be 
for an appointment on the staff of your University when 
he finishes his course at Oxford. I understand he has 
given fine evidences of scholarship. You, however, would 
be able to form your own opinion of that after having 
talked with him.

I was sorry that a luncheon engagement 
prevented me from hearing you when you were in Ottawa 
as I had looked forward to meeting you here.

I hope you are getting along well in your
new work.

With kindest regards, 

Believe me,

I am,

Yours

Principal A. E. Morgan, M.A., 
McGill University,

MONTREAL, P.C*,.


